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Oregon’s transportation package is an opportunity to invest in what matters most to 

our communities: safe streets, clean air, and reliable transit. To truly deliver for all 

Oregonians, including the 30% who don’t or can’t drive, we need a package that 

prioritizes access, equity, and sustainability. 

 

And, in order to reach our climate goals we must make it as easy and convenient as 

possible for people to travel safely and efficiently without automobiles.  We must 

support our ability to walk, bike and take public transit safely to our destinations. 


